
From: Molly Carnes
To: Planning Commission
Subject: Buildings
Date: Sunday, January 28, 2024 5:08:30 AM

Please don’t allow any building, government or otherwise in our parks. Our parks are valuable to our residents and
are frequently used by all of us. What is our planning commission thinking!!
Molly Carnes
Sent from my iPhone
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